STATEMENT BY THE PERMANENT MISSION OF SINGAPORE AT THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW (UPR) OF CHILE AT THE 32ND UPR WORKING GROUP, 22 JANUARY 2019  

Mr President,

	Singapore welcomes the delegation of Chile to the 32nd UPR Working Group meeting.

	We commend Chile for pursuing a range of legislative, institutional and policy measures to promote and protect the human rights of its citizens, in particular Chile’s indigenous peoples, since its last UPR, including through the introduction of its first national human rights plan in 2017. 

We acknowledge and welcome Chile’s significant efforts to advance the rights of women through a series of measures such as the creation of the Ministry of Women’s Affairs and Gender Equity in 2015, and the launching of the national gender equality plan for 2018 – 2030 and the Agenda for Women. 

Chile had also paid particular attention to gender-based violence and violence against women since its last review, with the introduction of draft bills on the right of women to a life free of violence, and on violence in intimate partner relationships without cohabitation.  We recommend that the Government take steps to ensure that these bills are well socialised and effectively implemented when passed by the legislature. 

We commend the Chilean government for prioritising the protection of children and adolescents. We welcome Chile’s efforts to tackle the exploitation of and violence against children and adolescents, particularly through the National Plan of Action for Children and Adolescents 2018 – 2025. We recommend that the Government continue to strengthen Chile’s legal and institutional framework to comprehensively and effectively protect children’s rights. 

Singapore wishes Chile every success in its efforts to enhance its development and promote the human rights of its people. 
	 
	Thank you Mr President.
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